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Emceed by Steve Kimmel of the Huntington Chamber of

Commerce, this year's Spring Banquet found itself at the

Huntington PAL Club. Although this night is a charity night to

help raise funds to continue to run the ministries, it is more

importantly a night to share stories of God moving in the lives of

people who are a part of New Life Ministries.

Steve Kimmel did an excellent job interviewing various

individuals as one way to share what New Life Ministries is

doing. His first interview was with Pastor Jimi Staton, the

director of New Life Ministries. Through this interview, we

learned more about the ministries, the purpose of each piece,

and how God played a role in the start of each aspect of New

Life Ministries.  

Steve Kimmel also interviewed Lynn Clampitt, a regular

volunteer at the Meal Ministry. Her bright personality lit up the

room and her joy for serving others was easy to see. 

Chrissy and Chad were also interviewed by Steve Kimmel.

These two individuals are both residents of our Life House 
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COMMUNITY SUPPORT THROUGH POST OFFICE FOOD DRIVE

On the second Saturday of May, the post office held its

Annual Stamp Out Hunger food drive. The Meal Ministry

is blessed to be one of the organizations that receive

donations as a result of this food drive. Thanks to the

many generous individuals in the community of

Huntington, we were able to receive around 3,500

pounds of non-perishable food items that will help us

continue to offer free, warm dinners 365 days a year. 
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programs, and both shared a little bit about how the program

works, what brought them to the houses, and how it has

impacted their lives.  

Outside of the interviews, we heard many wonderful

testimonies. Ben Ryan, of New York Life, was the first to

share a testimony. As a regular financial partner of New Life

Ministries, he shared more about why he and his wife choose

to support New Life Ministries. He shared a touching

personal experience that opened his eyes to the challenge of 

homelessness in Huntington and how the Men's Life House was a ministry even he knew was

needed in Huntington. 

Chelsie and Angie, two women from the Women's Life House, also shared their testimonies. Some

tears were shed from those in the room as these women shared their stories about where they

were before the Women's Life House and where they are now. It was impossible to miss how

grateful they are for New Life Ministries, the Women's Life House, and all the staff in the houses.

Sharing the impact was the primary purpose of the

2022 Spring Banquet, and through sharing how God is

working, God has blessed. Going into the event, we

had a goal to raise funds to help continue the work we

do. Due to the generosity of others who believe in the

mission of New Life Ministries, we have raised over

$30,000 and checks are still arriving in the mail. We

are grateful for God's blessing and for the support

from those who gave. We are eager to continue to

serve people and meet the needs of those in the

community. 


